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Office of the Director for External Affairs and Linkages

MEMORANDUM #5, s. 2022

TO: All Faculty, Administrative Staff, and Students
FROM: Office of the Director for External Affairs and Linkages
SUBJECT: Accessible Childcare Facilities for UCU Mothers
DATE: May 14, 2022

Dear UCU Community,

Urdaneta City University is pleased to announce the establishment of accessible
childcare facilities to support our community of student and faculty mothers. This
initiative is designed to allow mothers to attend university courses without the additional
burden of childcare concerns, enhancing their ability to pursue academic and
professional goals.

Childcare Facility Highlights

• Free of Charge: Childcare services will be provided free of charge for all eligible
UCU mothers who are students or faculty members.

• Convenient Location: Our childcare facility is conveniently located on campus,
allowing mothers to attend classes, meetings, and other university activities knowing
their children are in a safe, nearby environment.

• Qualified Staff: The facility is managed by trained childcare professionals who are
dedicated to ensuring the safety, well-being, and development of each child.

• Flexible Hours: The facility offers flexible hours aligned with UCU’s class schedule,
accommodating a variety of student and faculty needs.

Eligibility and Registration

• This service is available to all mothers enrolled as students or employed as faculty
members at UCU.

• Interested individuals should register with the Office of Student Affairs or the Office of
Human Resources, where further information and application forms are available.

Creating a Supportive Learning Environment
This initiative reflects UCU’s commitment to inclusivity and support for all members of
our community. By providing free, accessible childcare, we are proud to support our
mothers in balancing academic, career, and family responsibilities.

We encourage faculty and students to take advantage of this resource and to spread
the word to ensure that all eligible mothers are aware of this opportunity.

For any questions or further information, please contact the Office of Student Affairs or
the Office of Human Resources.

Thank you for your continued support in making UCU a welcoming and inclusive
institution for all.

Sincerely,
SONNY SORIANO, PhD
Director, Office of External Affairs and Linkages


